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Launch of Emerging Manager focused Japanese Equity Long/Short Fund of Funds 
 
 
MCP Group (Group CEO: Tetsuo Ochi) is proud to announce the launch of a fund of hedge funds (“FoFs”) 
focused on Japanese equity long/short emerging managers.  The FoFs aims to achieve stable and high risk-
adjusted returns with low correlaƟon to the Japanese equity market. 
 
MCP Group has extensive track record of over 20 years in hedge fund invesƟng and proven experƟse in 
idenƟfying and invesƟng in emerging managers.  Through the launch of the FoFs, MCP Group aims to play a 
key role in the growth of the hedge fund ecosystem in Japan and support the Japanese government’s “Policy 
Plan for PromoƟng Japan as a Leading Asset Management Hub.” 
 
The FoFs has been invested with 10 billion yen by The Dai-ichi Life Insurance Company, Limited (President 
and RepresentaƟve Director: Toshiaki Sumino), who has been acƟvely seeking ways to capitalize on the 
growing opportuniƟes in Japanese equiƟes and to support Japan-focused emerging managers. 
 
 
About the MCP Group 
MCP Group is an alternaƟve investment management group based in Hong Kong with offices in Japan (Tokyo 
and Fukuoka), the United States and South Korea.  The MCP Group includes a Japan financial instruments 
business operator MCP Asset Management (Japan), Inc. and a risk management service provider Millennium 
Fund Services (Japan) Limited. 
 
 
MCP Hong Kong Office 
Name:  MCP Asset Management Company Limited 
LocaƟon:  Unit 1803, Lee Garden Three, 1 Sunning Road, Causeway Bay, Hong Kong 
RepresentaƟve: Tetsuo Ochi, Managing Partner and CEO 
URL:  hƩps://www.mcp-am.com/ 
 
MCP Tokyo Office 
Name:  MCP Asset Management (Japan), Inc. 
LocaƟon:  18F, KDDI Otemachi Building, 1-8-1 Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 
RepresentaƟve: Tetsuya Tanaka, RepresentaƟve Director 
URL:  hƩps://www.mcp-am.jp/  
 
Inquiries regarding this maƩer 
Please contact us using the inquiry form at hƩps://www.mcp-am.com/contact-us/ or emailing to 
ir.fof.jp@mcp-am.com. 
 
This press release is for the sole purpose of making a general public announcement of the MCP Group's 
acƟvity results and is not intended in any sense as a solicitaƟon for the acquisiƟon of equity interests in the 
FoFs or other securiƟes. 

 


